
FILED 7/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04813-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

SUNNY HILLS UTILITY COMPANY 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 20220066-WS 

APPLICATION FOR INCREASE IN WATER RATES IN WASIDNGTON COUNTY, BY 
SUNNY HILLS UTILITY COMP ANY 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

This statement submitted on July 19, 2022, affirms that the following notices were mailed on the 
respective dates via U.S. postal service to the customers of Sunny Hills Utility Company: 

Customer Meeting Notice - June 22, 2022 

Initial Notice of Application - June 23, 2022 

Interim Rate Increase Notice - June 27, 2022 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Sunny Hills Utility Company 




